
Manheim Township Zoning Hearing Board Minutes  
Monday, July 7, 2008 

6:30 P.M. 
  
 
 
Attendance: 
 
Michael Winters  Absent 
Patrick Trimble  Absent 
David Wood Absent 
Edward Hoover Present 
Robert Byram Absent 
  
  
 
 

 
PAUL RISK ASSOCIATES 
B-1, 1705 Oregon Pike  08-30 

 
Robert Pfannebecker, Zoning Hearing Board Solicitor, announced that Edward Hoover is the 
only Zoning Hearing Board member in attendance tonight, there is not a quorum and therefore a 
hearing cannot be held. 
 
Mr. Pfannebecker then asked Richard Shoemaker and James Wenger if they would agree to 
continue their case to the next regularly scheduled Zoning Hearing Board meeting of August 4, 
2008.  Mr. Shoemaker and Mr. Wenger agreed to continue the meeting to August 4, 2008. 
 
Mr. Pfannebecker stated that the August 4, 2008 Zoning Hearing Board meeting would be within 
the 60 day time limit for hearing a request. 
 
The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Monday, August 4, 2008, at 6:30 P.M. 
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